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Comments: My family has owned a cabin in the Eagle Meadow area for 15+ years. I have spent almost every

weekend in the winter snowmobiling and spending quality time with family and friends. Not only have I had the

opportunity to grow up in such a special place, I have gained much respect for this area. Us "snowmobilers" are

not causing anymore damage in this area then the cross country skiers or snowshoers. This is public land

therefor, the public should be entitled to use it. We always do our part to be courteous to all people. Closing this

part of the public land would be a disgrace to our future generations. It is upsetting to me to think that in the

future, I could not be able to share these experiences with my family and friends.

Thank you,

Garrett Burns


